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 Dates to Remember 
 October 24 - 27: Mid-Semester Holiday.  
 October 28: BIS resumes from Mid-Semester Holiday.  
 November 4: Progress Report Sent Home.  
 November 5 – 7: Parent Teacher Conferences from 12:30 pm 
through 4:30 pm, early release for all students at 12:00 pm            
(No after-school or KG clubs). 

 November 10: Prophet’s Birthday (tentative).  
 November 13: BIS International Day.  
    

  

Mission Statement: Al-Bayan International School personalizes learning to achieve intellectual and individual                                  
growth of all students, empowering them to impact their community. 

Fall Spirit Week  
BIS showed great spirit this past  

week during Fall Spirit Week.  
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Mid-Semester Holiday  
The Mid-Semester Holiday will be from Thursday, Oct. 24 through Sunday, 
Oct. 27. It is a great time for students to have a bit of fun and ahead of 
their studies in a relaxed environment. We hope that our students and 
their families will have a wonderful Mid-Semester Holiday and get some 
time to enjoy the holiday. BIS resumes on Monday, Oct. 28.  

BIS International Day  
BIS International Day will be on Wednesday, Nov. 13th, 2019 from 5:30 – 7:00 pm. The 
annual event celebrates the diversity of the BIS community, students and staff are 
encouraged to come to school dressed in cultural attire. Join us in celebration of diverse 
festivals from around the globe, learning about and understanding cultures through their 
traditions and meanings behind their respective festivals. There will be interactive booths, 
activities, and a range of international food! 

  KG & ES Parent Diwaniya at BIS   
We would like to thank all the parents for helping to make the Parent 
Diwaniya a very successful event. The connection and collaboration 
between school and home makes a huge difference in the overall growth 
of students. The PowerPoint was emailed to all KG/ES parents who missed 
the Diwaniya.  
 
 

 

BIS Upcoming Field Trips  
October 30: Field Trip for Gr. 9 to Sheikh 

Abdullah Al Salem Cultural Centre. 
November 4: Field Trip for Gr. 3 & 4 to the   

Scientific Center.  
November 12: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to Kuwait  

Flour Mills & Bakeries Co.  
November 24 – December 1: Field Trip for Gr. 

12 to London Educational Tour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our PTA  
Congratulations to our PTA Board Officers! The following members are going to serve the BIS community through 
their leadership in PTA. We look forward to a fantastic and productive year! Stay up to date on membership 
meetings, assemblies and announcements as they begin creating committees. We will send out more information 
in the coming weeks. Thanks for leading the way! We are lucky to have them! 
President: Mrs. Sarah AlSaleh               
Vice President: Mrs. Shenna Bebehani            
Treasurer: Mrs. Muneera AlHoti 
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